Approved F3™Release 2006/03/06 : CIA-RDP79M003%¥3A002200010033-8
THE DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20505

National Intelligence Officers 2 May 1977

Mr. William G. Miller

Staff Director

Select Committee on Intelligence
U. S. Senate

Washington, D. C. 20510
REFERENCE: R# 7638

Dear Bill,

I am writing about the "Report on the National Intelligence
Estimates-B Team Episode Concerning Soviet Strategic Capabilities and
Objectives." This office, which is coordinating the DCI's comments,
was working on a deadline which we believed had been extended to May 10,
but which we are told has now been moved back to May 4. It will not be
possible for us to get the DCI's comments to the Committee by that time.
We will send them as soon as possible. I would hope that the full
Committee will not act on this report until it has had time to study the

Director's comments.

Best regards,

25X1

Robert R. Bowie
Deputy to the DCI for National Intelligence

C. Gttt 7652
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MEMORANDUM FOR: ~Annex Re stry

The attached letter was not sent to Bill Miller,
it was redone, could you file this with the one
that went out. (I can't find a .journal item on it)

——

Date

Fs(zRg lol USE PREVIOUS

EOITIONS
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